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Attendees: Kathy Carlson, Bob Carlson, Carrie Grimshaw, Susan Darnell, Andrew Jenkins, Bill McHenry (Guest); Carolyn Peters (7:19)

Meeting called to order at 7:10 by Bob Carlson, Susan Darnell 2nd  & all in favor.

Minutes of 6/7/11 meeting approved & accepted.  Bob Carlson moved to accept & Carolyn Peters 2nd & all in favor.

Carrie gave a summary of director’s report (see below).  
· Summer reading & programs going very well
· Policy for Nook -  Carrie obtained from other towns & is adapting some of their ideas
· Policy is one patrons would sign indicating knowledge of rules & regulations
Discussion of Taft’s policies
· Millville library has been decertified.  The Trustees all agreed to remain with prior decisions to deny access to Taft Library.  This keeps in line with MLBC policy regarding the topic of decertification.	
· Budget discussion
· Trustees need to keep in mind the 2012 budget which is aprox. $22,000 less than 2011 budget
· The expenses need to be refined to be reflective of the 2012 budget of $51,361 versus 2011 $63,379
· Staff salary is also on the fore front – days of operation may change again
· Discussion of lawn mowing – Carrie to inquire w/ Steve Handley what he would charge to use his own mower
· Trustees agreed to authorize Carrie to approve Steve maintaining the lawn up to $500 for the year.  Carolyn moved the motion, Susan 2nd, all in favor.
· Discussion of St. Mike’s – decisions need to be made after July 18th Town Vote to communicate with the real estate agent 
· Our message to the real estate agent we are interested but the economic conditions of this fiscal year prohibit us of moving forward

Card Board Boat Race
· The boat race was cancelled in June – at the time, the town beach was not opening for the season
· Donations came in to Parks Dept. to cover the opening of the beach
· Andrew presented the pros & cons of rescheduling  the event
· Parks Dept has sent a letter to Trustees indicating helping out 
· All agreed that the offer of the Parks Dept. was generous & the trustees are open to having it.  In order to do this correctly, the Parks Dept. needs to be informed of the list of to do’s & cost; we will wait for the Parks Dept. response

Bill McHenry is still interested in becoming a Trustee, he needs to submit a letter to selectman stating his interest.

A three year plan is needed to be generated in order to continue with grants for the future.  The last 3-year plan expired in 2004.  It is currently in a PDF format & Carrie will forward to Trustees.  When rec’d, trustees should read.  Discussion of September time frame to decide how the formulate the next plan.  Carrie to investigate the restrictions & guidelines from MBLC.

Susan suggested to Carrie & Andrew to investigate policies currently existing & what we are missing.  This should be a project over the next several months (not ready for next meeting).

Carrie shared an email from Bill Ambrosino indicating that the trustees need to post agenda  & minutes on the website for Taft Public Library.

Our next meeting date is scheduled for September 13th , October 4th is a tentative date for the following meeting.
Bob Carlson made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 9:18; Carolyn 2nd & all in favor.

